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S Datta

10 Belsize Lane

NW3 5AB

02/02/2018  09:52:392017/6969/P NOBJ S Datta Dear Sir/Madam

 

I am a long-time resident at number 10 Belsize Lane (23 years) and keep abreast of 

planning developments in the area. 

 

I am supportive of the application and the proposed development and design at No. 24 

Belsize Lane - the building is visible from my back garden. I have witnessed several 

renovations over the years.  This seems relatively modest compared to some of the 

transformational changes in the other properties.

 

The proposed extension is modest as it only goes as far as the main building line consistent 

with the other buildings on Belsize Lane, significantly improves on the design and 

appearance at back of the property and removes overlooking which previously occurred 

due to the sideways facing windows in the current extension. I have no issues with the 

proposed balcony as this feature is consistent with all the other adjoining properties.

 

Yours truly

 

Mr. S Datta

10 Belsize Lane

NW3 5AB
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